
Dear Families, 
It’s been another busy week in Kindergarten! Here are some of our hi-lights.  
 
Math Workshop: 
The week, we read the book Ten Black Dots by Donald Crews. It is a counting 
book that creatively shows that shapes (like black circles) can be made into 
things we see in the world. For example, a black dot could be turned into a 
sun. After reading the book, we made our own Ten Black Dots book. The book 
has pages with 1-10 black dots in different arrangements (some linear, some 
random). On each page, the kids had to create something out of the black 
dots (for example, a bicycle using two black dots). We also incorporated 
word wall words on every page (can and a). The books were sent home late 
last week. We hope you enjoyed looking at them. 
 
Susan, our Student Teacher, also did a fun math lesson on Venn Diagrams. 
We read the book Pumpkins and Apples and we compared and contrasted the 
similarities and differences between apples and pumpkins. 
 
Science: 
This week we used apples in a science experiment. We wanted to find out if 
all apples have the same number of seeds. We read the book A Fruit Is A 
Suitcase For Seeds by Jean Richards. After we read the book, we had a 
wondering, do all apples have the same number of seeds. We made a 
prediction as to whether or not we thought this was true. We worked in 
partnerships to dig out seeds in our apples. We placed the seeds on a 
worksheet. We counted the number of seeds. We noticed that not all apples 
have the same number of seeds. 
 
Writing Workshop:  
We continued to write thinking about adding details to our stories and 
adding specifics of who was in the story, where the story took place and 
what happened. 
 
Reading Workshop: 
We are finishing up our Old Favorites unit and are moving into a new unit 
where we will be teaching the kids specific reading strategies to figure out 
unknown words (like using the picture, getting your mouth ready to make the 
first sound of the word, etc.). 



 
Reminders: 
Thanksgiving break is approaching. There is no school on 11/23, and 11/24. 
Have a wonderful time with your family. 
 
Thanks so much for all your support. 
 
Love,  
Amy 
 
 


